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Friends of the Parks’ Lucas Museum Departure Statement

Chicago, lllinois (June 24, 2016) — “It is unfortunate that the Lucas Museum has made the decision to
leave Chicago rather than locate the museum on one of several alternative sites that is not on Chicago’s
lakefront. That would have been the true win-win,” said Friends of the Parks Executive Director Juanita
Irizarry and Board Chair Lauren Moltz.
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